
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 
 
November 8, 2015 
 
To the Family of Derwood Alliance, 
 
DAC turns 50! Congratulations! 
 
I celebrate your ministry and the impact you’ve had on your neighborhoods and the 
world…and the nations that have come to your neighborhood. I commend your 
commitment to the gospel of Jesus Christ. On behalf of 700 Alliance teammates 
working among 70 of the world’s least-reached people, I thank you for your steady and 
generous giving to the Great Commission Fund and other Alliance ministries. In the last 
decade alone, Derwood Alliance has impacted the world with nearly $800,000 of 
missions support. Amazing! Meanwhile, you’ve baptized dozens of followers of Christ 
from your own community. Fantastic! 
 
May God’s wisdom and courage dwell within you as you look to the future. May you 
listen well to what the Spirit is saying to the church and rise with joyful, united 
commitment to be who He calls you to be and do what He calls you to do. 
 
Rejoicing with you, 
 
 
John Stumbo 
President, U. S. C&MA 
 


